Public Hearing Minutes of the Livonia Town Board
Held at the Livonia Town Hall
Monday February 24, 2014

Dave Hewitt, Chairman of the Town Board, called the public hearing to order at 6:30 pm.
Supervisors present: Doebler, Hewitt, Manthei and Sherper

Supervisor Hass was absent.

Staff present. Clerk/Treasurer Olson and Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Hammre

Chairman Hewitt: The purpose of the public hearing is for the Town Board to receive public comment on
the revised subdivision ordinance AND to receive public comment on an ordinance adopting a fee
schedule for Livonia Township, Sherburne County, Minnesota. The hearing is recorded for the official
record. Discussions will be limited to the stated purpose of the hearing. Anyone wishing to comment or
ask questions will be allowed to do so. No speaker will be permitted to speak more than twice except to
answer a question from the Board. Each speaker will be limited to a total of 3 minutes. No interruptions
are permitted. Each person wishing to speak is asked to step up to the Board in order to have their
comments properly understood and recorded for the official record. All comments must be directed to
the chair. Each speaker must state his or her name, address and the group he or she represents if any,
before speaking. The Board may ask questions of the speakers.

Chairman Hewitt declared the Public Hearing Open. No one was present; Olson stated there were no
written comments received.

Chairman Hewitt declared the Public Hearing Closed at 6:32 pm.

Chairman Hewitt asked for Board Discussion. Sherper stated the Cemetery Board recommended that
Cemetery By-Laws, Article |, Section 2, be referenced in the current Fee Schedule pertaining to the
Resident and Non-Resident Cemetery Lot Fees.

Doebler/Sherper unanimous to adjourn the meeting at 6:40 pm.

Approval dated this 24" day of March 2014
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